
RIVER EDGE POLICE DEPARTMENT
TRAFFIC ALERT

PROJECT:
· PSE&G gas - major gas line replacement.
· Followed by road resurfacing

AFFECTED AREAS:  
· Howland Ave. north to Manning Ave. & 5th Ave. east to Bogert Rd.  
· All streets in between

TIME FRAME:
· Start beginning of April 2023 and expected to continue into 2024/25
· Weekdays 8AM to 5PM
· There may be time frames extended later or on the weekends, if necessary, but rarely

TRAFFIC CONTROL:
· Traffic control will mainly be covered by the REPD, however you may see out of town police cars covering when manpower is needed.  

CONTACT INFORMATION:
· Traffic or safety concerns – REPD 201-262-1233
· PSE&G construction hotline – 1-833-661-6100

NOTE:
· Please obey the traffic controls devices that will be deployed during this job.  You may sometimes think signs, cones, traffic tape, or even police cars are there for no reason and you can go around them, doing so is wrong and could result with a ticket being issued.   
· While this major gas line replacement job may occasionally cause for inconvenience, please keep in mind that keeping the Boroughs infrastructure up to date is an important part of maintaining the services that we all expect and count on.    

Thank you, 
Michael J. Walker
Chief of Police   

   


